
From: Jessica Papp <Jessica.Papp@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 5:02 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Bennett Lawson <Bennett.Lawson@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Event 

  

Good afternoon, 

  

Alderman Lawson attended an event hosted by BOMA (Building Owners and Managers Association of 

Chicago) last evening, July 9, 2025, as a guest, in his professional capacity as Alderman. 

  

Please let me know if you need further information. 

  

Thank you and happy almost Friday! 

  

Jessica Papp 

Director of Business Affairs and Special Events 

Alderman Bennett Lawson, 44th Ward 

3223 N. Sheffield Ave. Suite A 

773-525-6034 

  

Sign up for our Newsletter! 

  

  

  

 

https://www.44thward.org/news/newsletter/

